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Tolling policies, including the start date, are still to be determined, but we

know that the toll collection process will be electronic –without toll booths

to slow drivers down. Electronic systems are currently in use in

Washington, and at locations across the country and internationally. In

the future, drivers traveling over the I-5 bridge with a transponder will be

able to set-up tolling accounts with cash, or to deduct funds from a

checking or credit account. Similar to the Washington system, CRC

assumes that users without a transponder will be able to pre- or post-pay

for their trip. Payment will be possible online, over the phone, or in

person at locations still to be determined. As noted in your comment,

technology will continue to progress over the next years. The system

utilized by CRC will take full advantage of the latest innovations.

Prior to implementation, widespread and visible outreach and notification

will occur about the tolling system and options available for drivers.

Signage along the corridor, in Oregon and Washington, will be in place

once the tolling system is in place.

Mr. Miller has been added to our email update list and will continue to

receive news and information from the project on a monthly basis.
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